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China’s benchmark stock index fell to the lowest level in about eight months 
after credit growth slowed more than estimated last month.

Iron ore extended its decline into a bear market, slumping by the most since 
August 2009, amid concern that demand in China is slowing just as rising 
output signals a global glut.

Investigators from at least nine countries hunting for a missing Malaysian 
passenger jet are sorting through a jumble of facts and theories that so far 
don’t add up into a clear explanation of what happened to the plane.

West Texas Intermediate traded near the lowest price in more than three 
weeks amid speculation that crude stockpiles expanded in the U.S., the 
world’s biggest oil consumer. Brent was steady in London.

10 March

Asian stocks fell, with the regional benchmark index set for a one-week low, 
as Japanese equities sank on a stronger yen and mining companies slid amid 
concern about China’s economic outlook.

Japanese shares fell, with the Topix index headed for its biggest decline in 
almost three weeks, as the yen gained and energy explorers retreated.

West Texas Intermediate dropped for a third day after an industry report 
showed crude inventories rose in the U.S., the world’s biggest oil consumer. 
Brent in London decreased.

Connecticut, home to hedge fund capital Greenwich, is selling $400 million 
in general-obligation bonds today and tomorrow, its largest such sale since 
September.

11 March

Japan’s Topix index swung between gains and losses, after falling the most in 
five weeks yesterday, as glassmakers rose while shippers retreated.

China’s stocks rose the most in a month, led by banks and consumer-
staples companies, before today’s industrial production data and the closing 
ceremony of the National People’s Congress.

The Australian dollar gained against all of its 16 major peers after data showed 
employers added more than three times the jobs economists estimated.

Asian stocks rose, with the regional benchmark index climbing from a three-
week low, after a report signaled Australia’s labor market is strengthening and 
as investors awaited industrial-production data from China.

12 March

A Japan-focused multistrategy hedge fund run by three former Goldman 
Sachs Group Inc. managing directors returned 38 percent in its first two 
months, according to two people with knowledge of the matter.

Japanese shares fell, with the Topix index heading for its biggest weekly loss 
since June, as the yen rose a fifth day on haven demand as concern mounted 
over China’s economy and turmoil in Ukraine.

Malaysia’s ringgit snapped a five- week gain on concern slowing growth in 
China will damp demand for the nation’s exports from its biggest overseas 
market.

Billionaire Cheng Yu-tung’s New World Development Ltd. offered HK$18.6 
billion ($2.4 billion) to take its China property unit private after shares in the 
arm traded below net asset value for more than six years.

13 March

Coffee growers in Vietnam, the biggest producer of robusta beans used by 
Nestle SA, are holding record stockpiles as they curb sales amid speculation 
that drought will reduce next year’s harvest.

Asian stocks fell, with the regional gauge extending the biggest weekly loss 
since 2012, as western nations disputed Crimea’s vote to rejoin Russia.

The yuan fell to its weakest level of the month and options traders turned 
more bearish on the currency as China’s central bank doubled trading limits 
versus the dollar.

Chinese stocks rose as property and cement companies rallied on speculation 
they will benefit from the government’s urbanization plans. The yuan slipped 
after China doubled the limit for the currency’s daily moves.

14 March


